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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C 20656
\ ) Julv 28, 1962

Dorkct No. $0-333

Mr. Ralph £, Beedle

Executive Vice President, Nuclear
Generation

Power Authority of the State of
New York

123 Main Street

White Plains, New York 1060]

Dear Mr. Beedle:

SUBJECT: CLOSURE OF NRC BULLETIN 92-01, “FAILURE OF THERMO-LAG 330 FIRE
BARRIER SYSTEM" (TAC NO. M83876)

By letter dated July 24, 1992, you provided a response to NRC
Bulletin 92-01 for the James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
(FitzPatrick). Your response stated that FitzPatrick does not have
Thermeo-Lag 330 installed as a fire barrier for small diameter conduit or
wide trays which provide safe shutdown capability. Your confirmation
provides an adequate basis to consider the NRC staff’s review of your
response complete. Further NRC review, if any, will be performed by

inspection or audit.

Sig/w:n / el —(e/

Brian C, McCabe, Project Manager
Project Directorate -]

Division of Reactor Projects - 1/11
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

cc: See next page
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